APPENDIX 3

Summary of Changes to Transfer Periods for 2023/24

For all competitions commencing on or after 22 February 2024, the Transfer Period during November 2023 will
not apply. Transfers will open on 1 February 2024 and remain open until 30 June 2024.

Delaying the opening of transfers helps to ensure that Clubs who are transitioning from Gameday to PlayHQ
are prepared to process Transfer Requests and allows for migration of 2023 data from Gameday to PlayHQ to
occur before Transfers open in February. Feedback also indicates that many Clubs would prefer to delay the
opening of transfers to provide their volunteers with a break from monitoring transfers.

Please contact your League if you have any questions.
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